
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/10/2023 3:41:37 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Onli e Submi ion

12/10/2023

MRS Bernadette Van den Tweel
 219 Mona Vale Rd ST

Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224  62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

The new truck entrance for Flower Power power should not be allowed on myoora Rd Terrey
Hills.
Firstly it is opposite a primary school and it is a very busy road already
And the fact that they have a perfectly safe truck entrance already on Mona Vale Road should
be taken into account
Bringing the trucks around the back of the site would put unnecessary pressure on Cooyong
rd
Buses are also using Myoora rd to and from schools in Terrey Hills so having more truck
traffic that doesn’t need to be there is ridiculous




